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N S W IRMRC

Dr Karl Sieber
National Institute for Occupational Safety and Health, M.S. R-I 8
4676 Columba parkway
Cincinnati, Ohio 45226
USA

THE UNIVERSITY OF
NEW SOUTH WALES

Dear Dr Sieber:

Proposed national survey of occupational safety and health of truck drivers

'Thank you for sending me details of your proposed study of occupational safety and 
health surveillance needs of truck drivers.

I am very happy to support this project. This Is an Important study as it will provide much
needed information on the safety and health issues of a large and essential Industrial
sector. Furthermore, the study will be an essential benchmark for evaluating the effects 
on safety and health of changes In the industry. Similar studies that we have undertaken
In Australia have been invaluable in assisting our understanding of the safety and health
issues for truck drivers and for helping to direct more Informed policies and intervention
strategies in this area.

Regards
t I

Ann Williamson, PhD
Associate Professor
NHMRC Senior Research Fellow
4 March 2006
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